Memo

February 24, 2010

Thank You

From

The Staff of Ian Baillie Primary School

A big thank you to the Home and School for treating us so well during Staff and Teacher Appreciation Week. We loved the special notes, the food, the free hot lunch, “Stick it to Ya Day”,  and the sweet treats. We feel very lucky to have such a great Home and School Association. Again, thank you so much.
I hope everyone has an enjoyable March Break. 
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